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CITY OF FORT BRAGG

Incorporated August 5, 1889
416 N. Franklin Street

Fort Bragg, CA 95437
Phone: (707) 961-2823 ex. 136

May 31, 2023

Re: Redwood Timber Hearing Notice

We provide an updated Notice of Hearing with “PV” added to the entity name. All other content, other
than an update to the certificate of mailing reflecting mailing on May 31, 2023, remains the same as the
Notice of Hearing mailed on May 24, 2023.

Sincere

©hn Smith
Director of Public Works



